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Date: August 6, 2009 
 
Subject: MAIL CARRIER ATTACKED BY DOG 

 
 
At approximately 1:39 PM, Miami police received a 911 call in reference to a possible pit bull 
attack. A mail carrier, for the United States Postal Service, was delivering mail to 3675 SW      
24 Terrace, when a large dog attacked her. The mail carrier was taken to Coral Gables Hospital 
and is in stable condition after receiving several bites from the dog.  
 
Miami-Dade Animal Control Services responded and will be determining the dog’s breed and if 
there are any civil infractions.  
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